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One of our flagship projects began as an idea in 2017. In 2018 we took steps to make 
this happen. It became a community renovation of the well worn waste area in front 
of the Dalston Co-op. While the work was carried out by Westwood Landscapes, it 
was funded by community donation. The ‘before’ and ‘after’ pictures speak for 
themselves. This is phase 1 of a 2 phase project.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Phase 2 

 
In 2019 the project community continued to renovate the oter half of the worn area 
in front of the Dalston Co-op, to match the garden area we completed in 2018. While 
again the work was carried out by Westwood Landscapes, it was funded by many 
community donations from both individuals and local businesses. A trodden area of 
grass was also returfed. A group of children have helped us with the collection of 
stones which have been used in the project to surround the area. These river stones 
have been used in gardens and properties over the years and a wall, recognised as 
part of Dalston heritage has been rebuilt by Story Homes adjacent to the Townhead 
Road entrance to the new housing estate. 
A path was made between the two developments. 
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